
            The Pocono Mountain  
         School District 
    TOYS FOR TOTS  
toy drive is underway. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Donations of new, unwrapped 
toys may be dropped off at any 

PMSD school or the Administration 
Building from October 23, 2023 to   

DECEMBER 1, 2023.  
 

Help us make the holidays special 
for area children! 

*Toys collected in PMSD and Monroe County are given to 
children in need from PMSD and the County. 

 
 

Pocono Mountain School District 
is partnering with Toys for Tots 


